
 
2019 Lake View Baseball/Softball 

Scholarship Information 
 

 

Lake View Baseball/Softball is proud to announce the creation of our new discounted fee 

scholarship initiative for families that qualify.  Our goal as an organization and as fans of the 

sport, is to expose young athletes to the game of baseball and/or softball, get kids more active, 

and to help the community in as many ways as we can.  Details for the new program will be as 

follows: 

 

 We will offer a total of 45 scholarships, which will drop registration costs by $40. 

 Scholarships will be offered on a first-come basis. 

 If interested, please contact Jen Shine at jenifershine@hotmail.com, before registering 

to obtain the discount code.  If you do not receive a reply within 24 hours please follow 

up with a call or text, 860-2747, we don’t want any requests getting lost in a Spam 

folder. You will then be required to complete the application process by our February 

28th registration deadline.   

 The requirement for the scholarship will be: 

o a driver’s license (other government issued photo ID acceptable)  

AND 

o a valid Erie County Benefit Card (or equivalent) OR a letter from your child’s 

school showing their approval for free/reduced lunch. 


